

## Gilgandra Public School





Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

## Kindergarten Buddy Assembly

Dear Parents/Carers

On Monday 22 March at 2:30pm in the school hall, the Year 6 students will present their Kindergarten Buddies at an assembly.

Parents and carers are able to enter school grounds but should continue to follow COVID-safe practices, including social distancing between adults of 1.5 metres. For this reason only two parents/carers of the Kindergarten student will be permitted to attend. All adults will need to sign in using the QR code or paper version at the Wamboin Street entrance to the hall. We apologise for the limited audience but the size of the room prevents a larger gathering.

All Year 6 and Kindergarten students will be given an ice-block at the conclusion of the assembly.

Yours Sincerely

Janine Hazelton

**Assistant Principal** 

